PRESCRUB INSTRUCTIONS

The purpose of using Prescrub before surgery is to reduce the bacteria
that everyone’s skin harbors to reduce the possibility of an infection.

Failure to use this properly may result in cancellation of your surgery or
a postoperative infection.

Unless your procedure is on your scalp, wash hair with regular
shampoo.

Wet body in shower and apply Prescrub with sponge. Include scalp if
procedure will be on scalp, avoiding area around eyes. Include behind
ears, in arm pits, in skin folds and navel, and between fingers and toes.

Leave on for 2 minutes. During this time use enclosed brush to scrub all
nails.

Rinse off in shower.

After your shower, do not apply anything else to skin ie: lotion, soap,
perfume, makeup. Deodorant is OK to use.

Please use clean towels with shower. Change bed linens and wear

clean clothing after shower. Do not wear caps or scarfs unless freshly
laundered.



